Melissa Mackay

From: Samkelisiwe Dlamini <SDlamini@environment.gov.za>
Sent: Wednesday, 21 July 2021 18:28

To: Melissa Mackay

Ca Masina Litsoane

Subject: 2021-06-004

Dear Melissa

THE PUBLIC PARTICIPATION PROCESS (PPR) PLANS FOR THE PROPOSED HOOGEKRAAL DANM ON PORTION 1 OF FARM
182 HOOGEKRAAL and received on the 14 July 2021 refers.

The Department has evafuated the Public Participation Plan for the amended EMPr which is submitted as per Minister
Directive dated 05 June 2020 in response to Covid-19 pandemic and hereby approves the plan for the abovementioned
project.

Please ensure that all correspondence to be sent to I&APs must clearly specify the dates when comments on the report
should be submitted. Further, should there be a need to for a meetings from I&APs, the meeting can take place via
virtual platforms such as Microsoft Teams.

You may proceed with the public participation process in accordance with the tasks contemplated in the PPP plan.
Should you wish to deviate from the submitted PPP Plan, the amended PPP Plan must be submitted to the Department
for approval prior commencement.

You are hereby reminded of Section 24F of the National Environmental Management Act 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998), as
amended, that no activity may commence prior to an Environmental Authorization being granted by the Department.

Please note that the minutes of the meeting reflects what was discussed in the meeting
Do not hesitate to contact me if you need further clarity

Regards
Samkelisiwe Dlamini
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